
  

St Bernadette's RC Primary School  
Edward Avenue, Stenhousemuir FK5 4XR 

Telephone: 01324 503400 

Headteacher: Mrs Marianne Savage 

  

  

Falkirk Council 

Date: 16.03.17 Children’s Services 
 

 

  
 Director : Robert Naylor 

 

Sealock House, 2 Inchyra Road,  

Grangemouth, FK3 9XB 

Telephone : 01324 506600 

  Fax : 01324 506601 

Email: director.childrenservices@falkirk.gov.uk 
 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

 

On Friday 24th March we will be having a PJ/Movie Afternoon to raise money for SCIAF. Children 

should come to school in their pyjamas or comfortable clothes. There will be a movie in the afternoon 

and children can bring their own movie snack. The suggested donation is £1.  

 

Options of movies will be: 

Shrek (U) 

Yogi Bear (U) 

Star Wars; The Empire Strikes Back (U) 

Brave (PG) 

Percy Jackson; Sea of Monsters (PG) 

Maleficent (PG) 

Diary of a Wimpy Kid (PG) 

 

Many thanks for your continued support. 

 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

 

 

 

Louise Noon, 

Acting Principal Teacher. 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

  


